
 

 

Turkish Airlines regret to inform you that there will be a restructure in the commission  

rate for the BSPZA market. 

Please note that with effect from 1 October 2020, Turkish Airlines commission rate will  

be 0,1% per ticket, issued in the BSPZA market. 

We do understand this change will be difficult and have financial implications. We trust  

that together we will be able to overcome this and find alternative options that are  

beneficial to both, you our travel partners and Turkish Airlines. 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT 

 

 

 


